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The year’s Last Curtain Call
Reflecting on Key moments in 2018

As the year draws to a close, the University takes a trip down memory lane to reflect on key moments 
that defined this year. What a year it has been!

First lady brings anti-violence 
campaign home to her alma mater

The UNAM Commencement Ceremony on the Main Campus was graced 

by the presence of Madame Monica Geingos, First Lady of the Republic of 

Namibia, as a Guest Speaker.  The First Lady used the occasion to remind 

students how the decisions they make while at university impact their life 

trajectory.  

Basler Afrika Bibliographien, the Internationale Forschungsbeiträge 

(an independent NGO), sponsored the UNAM Library with high 

tech equipment worth N$ 700 000. The equipment are an A3 Book 

Scanner - Zeutchel OS16000 and an A3 Photographic Scanner - 

Microtek Artiscan 3200XL

High tech digitization scanner 
docks at unam library

National Accounting Talent Search 
brews fierce competition 

Dedicated to recruiting young talent in the field of Accounting, the National 

Accounting Talent Search this year yielded three tied winners from St. Paul’s 

College, Gabriel Taapopi Secondary School and St. Boniface College. This 

year’s main sponsors were; Ernst & Young N$ 75, 000.00 ICAN N$ 40,000.00 

and Build It Outapi N$ 15, 000.000

LTR: Prof Kenneth Matengu (VC, UNAM), Mr Cameron Kotze (Country Managing Partner, 
EY), Ms Emily Kandjaba (Executive Director, BuildIt Outapi) and Mr Arne Stier 

(Vice President, ICAN) flanked by the Top 3 National Winners (All 1st Prize) from St. Paul’s 
College, Gabriel Taapopi SS and St. Boniface College, respectively.

3rd Chancellor 
takes the reigns

Legacy continues with Inauguration of 
Dr Nangola Mbumba as Chancellor

The Vice President of the Republic of 

Namibia, and newly elected third Chancellor 

of the University of Namibia (UNAM), His 

Excellency Dr Nangolo Mbumba, expressed 

his gratitude for “the honour to serve as 

UNAM’s third Chancellor” and vowed “...to 

continue the legacy of my predecessors...”, 

at his inauguration ceremony on 05 April.

In appreciation of your 
astute leadership.

2004 - 2018

UNAM bids farewell to 
Prof Lazarus Hangula

New course will transform 
medical care

Namibia to produce its own specialist anaesthetists 
for the first time

The first six students have just started the University of Namibia’s 

new Masters in Anaesthesia, supported by the highly successful 

Phoenix Project partnership with Cardiff University in Wales, UK. 

They will be the first specialist anaesthetists trained in the country.

Chancellor’s Golf Day raises 
N$540 000

The Alumni Association of the University of Namibia raised N$ 

114  970 during a recently held Varsity Student Representative 

Council Reunion. The event targeted former student leaders who 

had studied at the institution during the period of 1992-1997.

Former Students Donate over 
N$ 100 000 to UNAM

FLTR: Mr Sam Shivute, Hon. Dr Peya Mushelenga and Prof. Kenneth Matengu

UNAM welcomes new 
Vice Chancellor 

Prof Kenneth Matengu


